
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

4th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Photographer – Monday 10th October 

Fraser Portraits will be in school on Monday 10th October to take individual photographs of the 
children.  This year we will also be able to offer an after school sibling session from 3.30pm in the 
school hall.  A time slot must be booked via the school office. 

The proofs and final prints for these photographs will be distributed by school however, ordering will 
be ONLINE only.  The proof will give full details on how to do this. 

All children in Nursery are invited to attend.  If your child does not usually attend on a Monday, you 
will need to bring your child to nursery at 8.55am prompt.  Parents/Carers should then wait in the 
nursery garden until after the photographs have been taken.   

As you may know, we use The Arbor App to gather consents from parents/carers, this includes 
permission for your child to be photographed by a Specialist Photographer.  Please ensure that you 
have given consent if you wish your child to have their photo taken.  If you require any help with 
the app, please speak to Mrs Heidi Martin in the school office. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Amanda Aze,  
Headteacher 


